
Alan Nunn 

My name is Alan Nunn and I have lived in Prince Albert most of my life. I retired after a career of 42 years 
in education; 34 of them with the Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division. I believe I can continue 
making a positive contribution to education in Prince Albert and surrounding SRPSD areas as a Board 
Trustee. Through my role as Superintendent, I gained a first-hand understanding of how the Board of   
Education process works, specifically at the local level. As Board Trustees, we must use provincial funding 
to ensure equitable supports for teaching and learning. I will work to do what is right for all students, 
teachers, administration and families.  If elected, I will keep SRPSD focused on what’s needed most       
today- maximizing student learning in a school division that supports all of its stakeholders. I ask for your 
vote on Monday, November 9th. Thank you. 
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